
1900 L Street, N.W., Suite 700 ● Washington, D.C. 20036 
 

 
 

 
August 1, 2018 

 
 
Ms. Marlene H. Dortch 
Secretary 
Federal Communications Commission 
445 12th Street, SW 
Washington, DC 20554 
 
Re:  Unicom, Inc. Discontinuance of International Service, 47 C.F.R. § 63.19(a) 
 
Dear Ms. Dortch: 
 

Unicom, Inc. (“Unicom”) intends to discontinue the provision of all international services 
in the state of Alaska by October 1, 2018.  Unicom is a non-dominant provider and currently 
provides service only in Alaska.  Unicom previously notified the Commission pursuant to 
Section 63.21(h) of the Commission’s rules that it relies on GCI Communication Corp.’s 
international Section 214 authorization to provide international service (ITC-214-19960116-
00009 (Old File No. ITC-96-033); ITC-ASG-20080821-00395).  Unicom is the only entity 
discontinuing international service; GCI Communication Corp. and any other entities using GCI 
Communication Corp.’s international Section 214 authorization will continue provision of 
international services. 

 
Unicom today notified all of its affected customers of the planned discontinuance in 

writing as set forth in the attached letters.  All affected customers will have other choices for 
international service, including through GCI.  

  
Respectfully submitted, 
 

 
___________________ 
Tim Stelzig 
Federal Regulatory Attorney 
GCI Communication Corp. 
1900 L St., N.W., Suite 700 
Washington, DC 20036 
(202) 503-2851 

 






